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Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Hello - My name is Mike Maguire, and I am from the Twin Cities metro area. My family and have enjoyed skiing

at Lutsen Mountain many times over the years. I am writing in support of the expansion as facility improvements

are very much needed and I believe will cause little disruption to Superior National Forest as a whole.  

 


